
Is 650 543 4800 Facebook? Have to Do with Facebook 

650-543-4800 or 1-833-398-5944 is a number officially linked to Facebook's Menlo Park offices. It's not 

intended for regular users seeking help with their accounts. If you received a call from this number, it's 

likely related 1-833-398-5944 to business or legal matters. 

With the rise of online scams and phishing attempts, many people are cautious when receiving calls 1-

833-398-5944 or messages from unknown numbers. One number that has raised questions is 650-543-

4800. Some users wonder if this is an official Facebook contact number or a potential scam. 

Is 650-543-4800 Associated with Facebook? 

The area code 650 is linked to the San Francisco Bay Area, where Meta (Facebook’s parent company) is 

headquartered. However, Facebook does not typically call users directly from a publicized customer 

service number 1-833-398-5944. Instead, the company usually communicates through: 

In-app notifications 

Email from official domains (@facebook.com or @meta.com) 

Verified support channels within Facebook Help Center 

While 650-543-4800 could be a legitimate Meta/Facebook number used 1-833-398-5944  for internal or 

verification purposes, there have been reports of scammers spoofing similar numbers to impersonate 

Facebook support. 

Potential Risks of This Number 

If you receive a call or message from 650-543-4800, be cautious: 

Facebook rarely calls users – Unless you’ve requested support, Facebook is unlikely to call you directly 

1-833-398-5944. 

Scammers spoof official numbers – Fraudsters can fake caller ID to appear as a trusted business 1-833-

398-5944. 

Phishing attempts – Calls may ask for login details, payment info, or two-factor authentication codes 

(which you should never share). 

What to Do If You Receive a Call from This Number 

Do not share personal information – Facebook will never ask for your password or payment details over 

the phone. 

Verify through official channels – Check your Facebook Support 1-833-398-5944 Inbox or email for 

legitimate communications. 



Report suspicious activity – If you suspect a scam, report it to Facebook and the FTC. 

Conclusion 

While 650-543-4800 may be a legitimate number associated with Meta, it’s important to stay vigilant 1-

833-398-5944. Always verify unexpected calls claiming to be from Facebook by checking official support 

channels. If in doubt, ignore the call and contact Facebook directly 1-833-398-5944 through their 

website or app. 

Have you received a call from this number? Share your experience in the comments! 


